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DOUBLE SHOOTING 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a double shooting that 
detectives believe occurred in the 1400 block of Northwest 1st Street in the City of 
Fort Lauderdale.  The shooting occurred at approximately 8:30 P.M. on Monday, 
May 14th, 2012. 
 
Fort Lauderdale Police Officers responded to the Dunkin Donuts, located at 1450 
West Broward Boulevard, at approximately 8:30 P.M., regarding a male being 
shot in the leg.  As officers arrived on scene, they located Jonathan Carter, B/M, 
2/14/92, a Fort Lauderdale resident, who had sustained a gunshot wound to the 
leg.  At the same time, responding officers observed a black vehicle speeding 
away, westbound from the Dunkin Donuts, and stopped the vehicle in the 1700 
block of West Broward Boulevard.  Inside of the vehicle, Officers located the 
second victim, Wayne McCoy, B/M, 4/1/89, a Fort Lauderdale resident, who had 
been shot in the abdomen.  Both Carter and McCoy were transported to Broward 
General Medical Center and are currently listed in stable condition. 
 
Witness statements and physical evidence confirmed that the shooting occurred 
in the 1400 block of Northwest 1st Street.  Detectives believe that after the 
shooting occurred, Carter fled on foot to the Dunkin Donuts and McCoy ran back 
to the vehicle without realizing he had been shot. 
 
Detectives are investigating the circumstances behind the shooting.  Anyone with 
information regarding the shooter or motive is urged to come forward. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding the shooting to 
contact Detective Orlando Almanzar at 954-828-5546 or Broward County Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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